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HCA K-5 Notes

Date: 2/25/2022

Administrators’ Note

We had fun celebrating TWOSday on 2-22-22. All of our teachers incorporated fun learning
activities related to the number two. We loved seeing students decked out in two items of
their choice and even some tutus! Congratulations to 5A, the trivia winners at the
Intermediate campus!




Upcoming Dates
CAMPUS MASSES: Calling all parents! Your students would love to see you at their
campus Masses during the week. We know because of COVID-19, you may not have
attended a campus Mass in a while, and we want to encourage you to return!
o Wednesdays, 8:00 am - Mass @ OLP for Intermediate students
o Fridays, 8:05 am - Mass @ St. Michael for Primary students
Monday, Feb 28 - Friday, March 4: Read Across America Week (Primary campus)
Tuesday, March 1: HCPA pretzel fundraiser
o Bring $1 to purchase a pretzel for snack
e Wednesday, March 2: Ash Wednesday; Early Dismissal
o **SMA will have Mass on 3/2 instead of Friday, 3/4
o Intermediate Campus OLP will dismiss at 11:45
o Primary Campus SMA will dismiss at 12:00
o Please pray for our Faculty who will attend an afternoon of reflection
Thursday, March 3: HCA Spirit Day!
Friday, March 11: End of third quarter
Monday, March 14 - Friday, March 18: Spring Break
Friday, March 25: Report cards go live

HCPA Happenings:

e The last Uniform Resale will be March 27th from 11-1 at SMA

e Due to a scheduling conflict, the Father/Daughter Dance has been rescheduled to
May 6th. We thank you in advance for your understanding. Registration coming
soon!

e Mother/Son event will be on May 13.

e There will be a Pretzel Fundraiser on Tuesday, March 1st.

Additional Information

e Congratulations to our HCA Chess Team who have had a lot of successful
tournaments recently!

e The Intermediate Campus needs your help! We are having a classroom floor
replaced over Spring Break and are in need of volunteers to help us move
the furniture out (Friday, March 11 at 3:15 PM) and get it put back in place
(Saturday, March 19 at 3:00 PM). Email mhunter@hca-stl.org if you can help!


mailto:mhunter@hca-stl.org

e Primary campus: Your child should wear tennis shoes on the days their
class has PE. If you are unsure of your child’s PE schedule, please contact
their homeroom teacher.

e Registration and enrollment for the upcoming 2022-2023 school year is
now open! Please log in to your FACTS family portal to complete the
re-enrollment process. Your early enrollment is essential to our planning
for next year!

Attachments

e Intermediate Campus Talent Show Flyer

e Mother/Son Event Flyer

e Father/Daughter Dance Flyer

e Read Across America Flyer - Primary Campus



